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President’s Corner           

Thanks to those of you who attended our hybrid meeting in September.  We will again have our Community 

Meeting as a hybrid meeting (online and in-person) in the NE District Police Station’s Roll Call Room from 10 am -

12 noon on October 26, 2024 .  The location is 1900 Argonne Drive.  Parking is available on the rear lot.  If online, 

you can also go to our website @ hillenroad.org to click on meeting. 

NOTE: Many of you have been receiving the HRIA Newsletter in your doors.  As we are experiencing a decline in 

volunteers who have in the past been diligent in getting our newsletter to residents on each street in our community, it 

seems necessary to begin providing our newsletter online only.  Please let us know by sending your email address 

to: hria3@yahoo.com, calling 443-824-1637 or filling out (and mailing) form on the back page of newsletter. 

HRIA’s November/December 2024 Newsletter will be the last newsletter provided door-to-door. 

-Keith 

Online:   tinyurl.com/HRIACommMtg 
Meeting ID: 831 6601 3342 

Pass Code: hria2023 

Dial in: (301) 715-8592 
Meeting ID: 831 6601 3342 

Pass Code: 59661404 

**HRIA Volunteers Needed** 
At HRIA’s Dumpster Day event, several residents 

indicated they are willing to volunteer to assist in our 

needs.  We need more residents to assist by 

volunteering to help with writing our newsletter, 

serving on committees and the HRIA Board, attending 

HRIA activities and Community Meetings.  Anything 

that you would like to help with, we are glad to hear 

your ideas. Thank you in advance! ~ 
 

Activity Committee 

Mark Your Calendars!!!  

HRIA’s Holiday Brunch  
Location: All Saints Lutheran Church 

4215 Loch Raven Blvd 

Date: December 14th from 12 – 2 pm 

Cost: $15 (Due by 11-08-2024) 
 

Zoom Committee Meetings: 2
nd

 Tuesdays @ 6 pm 
 
       

Environmental Committee Update 
 

Zoom Committee Meeting: 2nd Wednesdays @ 6:30 pm  
 

Next Dumpster Day: December 28
th

 in the 3900 block 

of Tivoly Ave. 
************************** 

***Quote of the Month*** 

“Alone, we can do so little. Together, we can do so much” 

– Helen Keller 

3rd District News (Councilman Dorsey) 

Permanent Bike Lanes/ Bills on Sidewalk 

Repairs & Ban Gas-Powered Leaf Blowers 

Good news! In May, DOT and I applied for State funding 

to plan to make bike lanes on Harford permanent with 
concrete instead of flex posts. Fortunately, MD's 

Department of Transportation recently made their annual 

bikeways and transportation alternative grants available. I 

worked to put together an application with the city's 

department of transportation and - in a very competitive year 

- we got it! We were successful in being awarded $96k to 

begin design work to transition Harford Road's bike 

lanes into a more attractive, safer and permanent form. 
Nobody loves flex posts, and we have always discussed the 

current form as a first iteration. This funding will help us 

prepare to bring about that next iteration.  

In other news, I recently passed a bill improving and 

clarifying processes related to sidewalk repairs that 

property owners pay for. Our understanding of those 

opportunities and need for improvement was the result of 

convening DOT, the BMZA and Law staff regularly for 

many months.  

This week I met again with the group to make sure changes 

have been implemented smoothly and that we are seeing the 

bill's beneficial outcomes. At Monday's City Council 

meeting my bill to ban the use of gas-powered leaf blowers 

advanced on 2nd reader with a 10-5 vote and will come to a 

final vote at the next meeting. Every week we take a couple 

more steps in the right direction, and I'm grateful for it. I 

hope you have a great weekend! (3rd
 District Weekly: 9/13/2024)    

mailto:hria3@yahoo.com


Morgan State University 

 

Location: Martin D. Jenkins Hall, 100 (BSSC)  

1600 Havenwood Road, Baltimore, MD 21218 

 https://www.morgan.edu/quarlesinstitute 

In honor of the centennial of James Baldwin's birth, 

the Department of English, the James H. Gilliam, Jr. 

College of Liberal Arts, and the Benjamin A. Quarles 

Institute at Morgan State University cordially invite 

scholars, students, and researchers to submit paper, 

panel, roundtable, and proposals for the 7th Annual 

Benjamin A. Quarles Conference. Alumni, 

Community, Faculty, Staff and Students are welcome. 

"My Dungeon Shook": A Century of James Baldwin 

Keynote Speaker: Dr. Eddie Glaude, Jr.  

(10/24 @ 10:00 am) + 10/25 & 10/26 8 am – 5 pm) 
 

EVENT TYPE: 

DISCUSSIONS CONFERENCES & MEETINGS 

CONTACT EMAIL: 

Jacqueline.Cozart@morgan.edu 
 

Baltimore FreeFall 2024 Events 
 

Free Fall Baltimore is a signature BOPA program that 

occurs during National Arts & Humanities Month in 

October with the focus of activating the city with free, 

interactive arts activities. Visit FreeFallBaltimore.org for 

more information.  Here are a few of the events: 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

https://events.morgan.edu/martin_jenkins_hall
https://www.morgan.edu/quarlesinstitute
https://events.morgan.edu/search/events?event_types%5B%5D=115445
https://events.morgan.edu/search/events?event_types%5B%5D=99784
mailto:Jacqueline.Cozart@morgan.edu


2024 Presidential General Election Dates & Deadlines 
 

Full 2024 Presidential Election Calendar 

October 15, 2024 - Start of Mail-In Canvass or Early Processing of Mail-In Ballots 

October 15, 2024 - Close of Voter registrationi @ 5pm (11:59pm online) 

October 17, 2024 - Deadline for write-in candidates to file for Certificate of Candidacy 

October 24 - October 31 - Early Voting - 7am - 8pm 

October 29, 2024 - Ballot request deadline: Ballot delivered by mail or fax @ 8pm by mail (11:59pm by fax/email) 

November 1, 2024 - Ballot request deadline: Ballot delivered via Internet 

November 5, 2024 - General Election - 7am - 8pm 
 

Early Voting
Early voting will be held from Thursday, October 24, 2024 through Thursday, October 31, 2024. Early voting 

centers will be open from 7 am to 8 pm. 

Early voting in the Northwood area: 

 The League for People with Disabilities  

1111 East Cold Spring Lane, Baltimore, MD 21239  

Voter Registration @ All Saints Lutheran Church 
 

 

 Pastor Bernard Barber and 1
st
 Lady Marie Barber are hosting Voter Registration at All Saints Lutheran Church  

4215 Loch Raven Blvd 

Saturdays from 10 am – 1 pm   

Continuing Every Saturday from 10 am – 1 pm (until ending date determined) 

______________________________ 

 

      
 

https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/2024/2024%20Elections%20Calendar.pdf


***** More Upcoming Events ***** 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
        

 

 

WC1315 October Planned Work  
There is only one road remaining where water main 

replacement has not begun yet and that is Lochwood 

Road. Work in the 1500-1600 blocks of Lochwood is 

expected to begin the first week of October.  This 

month you can expect to see continued work along 

Argonne Drive from Roundhill to Hillen,  the 1500-1600 

blocks of Shadyside, Ralworth, Northwick, and 

Roundhill.  
 

Later in the month, roadway base course pavement 

restoration is expected to begin on Shadyside, 

Northwick, Ralworth and Roundhill in the 1500-1600 

blocks, residents on Fenwick and Tivoly may be 

affected by the pavement restoration as well. 
 

Please ensure to follow all no parking posting that may 

be posted in your blocks. The signage does change 

often so please ensure to read those often and adhere 

to those restrictions to safeguard yourself from 

possible ticketing or towing. 
(Email from Joshua Ford, Construction Supervisor 1, DPW) 

NE Police Monthly Meeting: 10-24-2024 
             

                                                                                                                      

           Major JoAnne Wallace          Captain Scott Swenson 
 

NE Commander’s Monthly Crime & 

Community Meeting 
4th Thursday at 7 p.m. - NE District Roll Call 

Room (and Virtual via Zoom) 

Zoom Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86713597447 

 Meeting ID: 867 1359 7447 

 Passcode: BPDNED 

Phone Number: 1-301-715-8592 

 Meeting ID: 867 1359 7447 

 Passcode: BPDNED 
*********************************************************** 

 

Dues Are Due! Dues can be paid via mail or 

via Zelle to the address below.  Residents whose 

voluntary dues were deposited in September for FY 2024-

2025: J/J. Chenault, Y. Dupont, S. Pettaway, F. Roberts, 

and K. Barber/B. Feinstein. Thanks for your continued 

financial support! ~ 
 

Be A Dues Paying Member of HRIA 

TO PAY THE VOLUNTARY $20 DUES, PLEASE SEND 

TO: HRIA, P.O. BOX 33201, BALTIMORE, MD 21218-

0401 or pay via Zelle using hria3@yahoo.com 

To Contact: 443-824-1637 or hria3@yahoo.com  

Website: https://hillenroad.org 

Facebook: facebook.com/hillen.road  

To pay $20 annual dues, make check payable to: HRIA  

(If resident of 5 years or less, please check here: __) 

Name: _____________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________ 

Telephone: ________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________ 
*********************************************************************************************** 

I am interested in attending the Holiday Brunch  

Name: ____________________________________ 

Number Attending: ____ Telephone:__________________ 

I am interested in VOLUNTEERING: 

__ Deliver Newsletters on my block: ________________ 

_   Participate in Activity Committee 

_   Participate in Housing/Environmental Committee 

__ Volunteer doing: ______________________________ 

To Receive E-Newsletter:  

Name: _________________________________________ 
 

Email:__________________________________________ 
 

Telephone: ___________________________________ 
Newsletter printed by: Morgan State University- Print Shop 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86713597447
mailto:hria3@yahoo.com
https://hillenroad.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HillenRoadImprovementAssociationHria/

